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Kristen Graham (adpce.ad)

From: Mason Allen <mallen@cristengineers.com>
Sent: Friday, January 5, 2024 3:06 PM
To: Kristen Graham (adpce.ad)
Cc: David Coston; Brenda; Carl Wheatley; John Davis; Matt Dunn
Subject: RE: Proposed CAO Malvern

Kristen, 
 
Thanks for taking my call earlier today. The City of Malvern will promptly respond to your letter dated January 5, 2024 
after the next city council meeting scheduled for February 12, 2024. This provides additional time to discuss and prepare 
so that we may adequately inform the city council of the proposed CAO. 
 
If you have any questions, please let me know. Have a great weekend. 
 
Mason Allen, P.E. 
Project Manager 

 
Crist Engineers, Inc. 
1 Executive Center Court 
Little Rock, AR 72211 
mallen@cristengineers.com 
Main Office: 501-664-1552 
Direct: 501-500-1649 
Mobile: 870-219-9530 
www.cristengineers.com 
 
 
 

From: David Coston <dcoston@malvernar.gov>  
Sent: Friday, January 5, 2024 12:50 PM 
To: Mason Allen <mallen@cristengineers.com> 
Subject: FW: Proposed CAO Malvern 
Importance: High 
 
 
 

From: Brenda J. Weldon <mayor@malvernar.gov>  
Sent: Friday, January 5, 2024 12:37 PM 
To: David Coston <dcoston@malvernar.gov> 
Subject: FW: Proposed CAO Malvern 
Importance: High 
 
David, I can add this, but not sure the council will totally understand, should I let her know we won’t meet until February 
or should I call a special meeting? 
 
Mayor Brenda J. Weldon 
City of Malvern 
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119 W 3rd Street, Malvern AR  72104 
mayor@malvernar.gov 
501-332-3638 Ext 1 

 
 
 
 
 

From: Kristen Graham (adpce.ad) <Kristen.Graham@adeq.state.ar.us>  
Sent: Friday, January 5, 2024 12:25 PM 
To: Brenda J. Weldon <mayor@malvernar.gov> 
Cc: Devan Baugh <dbaugh@malvernar.gov>; John Davis <jdavis@malvernar.gov>; Carl Wheatley 
<cwheatley@malvernar.gov> 
Subject: Proposed CAO Malvern 
Importance: High 
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you 
validate the sender and know the content is safe. 
Good afternoon, 
 
Please find the proposed Consent Administrative Order (CAO) for the City of Malvern (AR0034126, AFIN 30-00040) 
attached to this email. I have also attached a City Council Resolution form, which will need to be submitted along with 
the signed CAO. Please submit the documents to me at this email address within 20 calendar days of this email. 
 
Reach out if you have questions. 
 
Thank you and have a good weekend, 
 

KRISTEN GRAHAM 
Compliance Analyst | 501.682.0758 
Enforcement Branch | Office of Water Quality 
Arkansas Division of Environmental Quality 

 
 


